
Saint Francis School 
16, Mnajjar Street, B’Kara BKR 2163 

Tel No. 21442205 

Fax No. 21489320 

12th September, 2017 

Dear Parents of Kinder and Year 1 students, 

 

Through this circular, we would like to welcome you and your children to St. Francis School 

B'Kara.  Some of you may have other children attending the school and so already know us quite 

well.  We would like to draw your attention regarding the first day of school. 

  

Monday 25th September, school hours are from 7:45 a.m. - 11:30am 

   

Parents themselves are to bring the children to school (entrance through Brared Street) and to 

bring with them the child's school bag (with child's name) containing all books, workbooks and 

copybooks indicated in the sheet we gave you last June during the Parental Meeting (for Kinder) 

and as per Year 1 book list already given to you.  Kindly refer to attachments for your perusal.  

Lunch and water bottle should be in a separate, labelled lunch case. 

  

Children are to wear the summer uniform.  Please attach to the uniform a tag with the child's 

name and surname, address and transport details.  

  

Programme for the first day: 

 7:45 - 8:15    Parents accompany child to Kinder and Year 1 classroom 

8:30 - 9:30     Meeting for parents in the school hall with school administration. 

9:30 a.m.   Parents leave school 

10:00 - 10:30 Break for Kinder and Year 1 children in the school yard 

11:30 a.m.     Parents pick children from the school's main entrance in Brared Street 

  

On Tuesday 26th September school hours are from 7:45 - 1:30pm and school starts for all 

classes.  

  

Kindly follow our instructions and details given for the smooth running of the school and the 

benefit of your child.  Please find list of requirements for Kinder classes and Year 1 attached. 

  

Thanks for your cooperation 

 

 

  

Sr Giovannita Briffa 

Head of School 

 



 

 


